
    Contact Us 
Hempfield Church of the Brethren 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 
Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 

Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 
 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

General Offering for March 28, 2021 =  

General Fund $ 3558.97 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 

Building Fund for March 28, 2021 = $ 180.00 

One Great Hour of Sharing  150.00 
Soup Sale for Building Fund = $800.00  

Sunday, April 4, 2021 
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 PRELUDE                  Tell Me the Story of Jesus 

                                     The Risen Christ 

                                      Fanfare for Resurrection Day 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

SPECIAL MUSIC       Christ the Lord is Risen Today 

 Piano/Organ Duet 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
One: He is Risen! 

All: He is Risen indeed! 

One: He was with God in the beginning. 

All: Though equal with God, He took on flesh and emptied Himself. 

One: Who came not to be served, 

All: But to serve and give His life a ransom for many. 

One: For this reason, God exalted Him and gave Him the name 

above all names! 

All: At His name, every knee will bow, every tongue confess that Jesus 

Christ is Lord! 

One: Worthy is the Lamb who was slain! 

All: Through His sacrifice, He purchased peoples of every tribe, 

language, people, and nation. 

One: He made them to be a kingdom and priests to serve our God. 

All: Worthy is the Lamb who was slain! 

One: To receive power, wealth, wisdom, strength, honor, glory and 

praise! 

All: He is Risen! 

One: He is Risen indeed! So be it! 

All: Amen. 

                                                                             

CHILDREN’S STORY 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 SCRIPTURE  Mark 10:23-31 

 

 MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER  

  

 SPECIAL MUSIC  Risen Today  

Joyful, Joyful 

       Choir Presentation 

  

SCRIPTURE  Hebrews 9:23-28 

                                                                                                                     

 MESSAGE                 The Sacrifice of Christ    
 

 SPECIAL MUSIC          God of Revival 

                                                       Piano/Organ Duet     

                                                   

CLOSING PRAYER   

  

 *BENEDICTION 

 

  *POSTLUDE     Alleluia, Alleluia! Hearts to Heaven

     
    *Those who are able are invited to stand 
 

                        Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Geoff Davis 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton & Kim Glass 

                      Sound Tech – Blaine Garber 

                         Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 

Worship Today 
 



Sermon Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Josh Fulmer will be preaching on 

John 4:1-30, 46-54.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage 

this week as we prepare to worship together.  
 

 

POST HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES: If you, or 

someone you know is graduating from a college, 

university, or other post high school program, please send 

the name & contact information to Donna Reed, of the 

Education Team, (via church mailbox 

or rdreed2@verizon.net) by April 18, 2021 in order to 

complete a short questionnaire that is due April 25, 

2021 We would like to celebrate with you as you finish 

this chapter of your life!  Graduation Sunday is June 6, 

2021 

 

***As outlined in a communication from the Leadership and 

Finance Team on March 8th regarding the matching PPP funds, a 

goal was established to contribute the remaining 50% of matching 

funds by Easter.   Due to strong giving over the last four weeks, we 

expect to be able to distribute the remaining matching funds if we 

are able to exceed our weekly budgeted giving goal by a total of only 

$3,000 over the course of the next two weeks.  We thank you for 

your continued faithfulness to not only our weekly needs to meet our 

budget but also for the ability to generously pour back into our 

community and outreach organizations we support.  

 

The Leadership and Finance Team.    

 

One way that we try to bless the teens at 

HCOB is through providing a quality 

snack, whether to take home or enjoy 

before departure. If you are someone who loves to bake, and wants to 

bless the teens at HCOB, consider donating a baked good! Contact Josh 

first to schedule a date and get details! 

 

 

Announcements 
 
 

mailto:rdreed2@verizon.net


 
 

Hempfield Area and Manheim Central Food Pantries 

Needs 

Currently on the needs list is pasta, pasta sauce, mac and 

cheese, jelly, canned pears/peaches/applesauce, peanut butter, 

oatmeal, cereal, baked beans, beef vegetable soup, and Spam. 

• Hempfield has also requested canned corn, canned 

carrots, canned mixed vegetables, and dry 2 lb. 

packages of pinto beans. 

• Manheim has also requested some personal hygiene 

products including tissues, and large diapers (sizes 4, 5, 

6 and pull ups). 
 

The “Shade” flower bed is being taken 

out.  Please help yourself to any of the 

perennial flowers that you might want.  

They need to be removed by April 24th. 

 

 

We now have a 2021 Flower Chart in the Church 

Office.  Anyone wishing to provide flowers for 

the Sanctuary Altar may sign up on that chart.  

We will no longer be providing access to a 

designated florist for delivery.  If you would like 

to have the flowers delivered, you may have 

your florist do so on Fridays between 9:00am 

and 3:00pm.  If you would like to deliver your own flowers, you may do 

so on Fridays or prior to the service on Sunday mornings.  Please 

remember that you are responsible for the cost – bills should not be sent 

to the church.  We look forward to your beautiful contributions to our 

sanctuary! 

 

New key fobs are currently in mailboxes.  

There is a sheet on the outer office desk.  Please 

initial by your name that you have received 

your fob.  Exterior church door locks were 

changed April 8th and the new system activated. 

The existing church keys will no longer be 

operational for the external doors.   

 

 

Thanks to all those who 
purchased the flowers to 
beautify our sanctuary this 
Easter morning!   
 
 
Please be sure to pick up 
your flowers following the 
service this morning. 
 
Have a beautiful Easter!!!  
 

 

 

 

 

Jean & Jerry Barger 

Connie Beideman 

Deb & Dave Bendit  

Betty Cox  

Robin Dum 

Blaine & Diane Garber 

Carolyn & Richard 

Gingrich 

Kim & Tom Glass 

Nancy Haas 

Ed & Janice Haldeman 

Allen and Gerrie Hurst 

Jayne & Ray 

Hutchinson 

Del & Mary Ann Kautz 

Jody & Jim Kettering 

Penny & Joel Kettering 

Lois Killian 

Kleinfelter Family 

Julie & Ronald Myer 

Donna Reed 

Rice/Cox Family 

Jared & Lisa Witmer 


